February 10-11, 2017

PROMISES
Somehow we know by instinct that some of the Bible promises aren't for every situation, forever! "Whatever you ask in
My name?" The evidence doesn't match the text! So we figure out that there have to be some conditions involved, like, is

it according to God's best will? Does it interfere with what someone else might be needing?

BUT--are there some promises that are sure things? They work every time? God never says NO? Name it Claim It,
Believe it Receive it?! That's the question for tomorrow in Second Service--"WHEN THE ANSWER IS ALWAYS '"YES"!

THIS WEEKEND

FIRST SERVICE Pastor Tony continues a great series on the book of ACTS, where the Early Church began to live out
what it means to live in the Kingdom NOW! It's full, it's dynamic, it's alive, come worship as the band leads worship

starting at 9:25.

PATHFINDERS We would love for more of you to sign up for the wonderful Pathfinder Valentine Banquet Saturday night.
It is going to be great food (Silvino Briceno is involved), beautiful setting, and a really nice program--all for $10 for a great

cause! Don't think you can beat it for a Saturday night!

NEWS

KITCHEN: The Fellowship Hall Kitchen remodel project got underway, and a proposal was tentatively approved by the
Building and Maintenance Committee and will now go to the Finance Committee. We are thrilled to finally be addressing
one of the last great needs for remodeling that the church needs desperately. An account has been opened up, and

people can begin to put in their commitments. We were first in line to get it started.

ORANGEWOOD ACADEMY: TALENT sHow March 2. Golf Tournament March 5.

EASTER WEEKEND April 14-15 We will bring back the Seder Service, led by Pastor Tony, Friday night, April 14th, and
then April 15th you have an option from two worship Easter service times in the Sanctuary on Easter Sabbath, with the

Banquet upstairs all through the morning. Details are still being worked out, but save the dates!

SOCIAL JUSTICE SERIES Pastor Sara-May kicks off a short 3-week preaching series in Second Service next week,

looking at what God is calling us to do to make an impact here where we are.

God bless you all!

Pastor Dan
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